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The latest Green Level news, events, and announcements. 

During Black History Month, we celebrate the legacy of Americans whose 
power to lead, to overcome, and to expand the meaning and practice of 
American democracy has been indispensable to helping our counties, states, 
and the nation become a more a fair and just society.  This country was 
established upon the profound but simple ideas that all people are created 
equal, and a free people should govern themselves through a representative 
democracy. Nowhere are those ideals more prevalent than in the Town of 
Green Level. 

The community known as Ruby Do was born out of segregation where Blacks 
were allowed to purchase land.  The people of that community were so self-
sufficient that they started their own business and built a school in the 1930’s to 
educate their children.  That school is still in use serving once as the Town Hall 
and now as The Green Level Community Center. 

 
The founders and residents of Ruby Do aka Green Level, who were largely 
Black Americans, organized the community into a town whereby they could 
govern themselves. The Town of Green Level was incorporated in 1990 
because the basic needs and rights of the residents 
were not being adequately addressed at the 

county level.  The struggles and challenges 
of the Black American story to make a 

way out of no way has been the 
crucible where resolve to fulfill this 

vision has often been tested. 
Struggles for freedom, equal 

treatment, equal opportunities 
in education, housing, and 
the workplace, for economic 
opportunity, equal justice, and 
political representation was 
the intent of the founders 
and continues to be the 

goal of the current town 
council and staff. 

Green Level residents 
and leaders have made 
a way not only for 

themselves but have 
also helped build a 

municipality dedicated to 
fostering an environment where all 
Americans can more fully experience 

the benefits of a just society. 

OPEN REGISTRATION 

INSIDE 

__ 
Billing & Utilities 

This month’s bill is due 
by February 19th. The 

late fee occurs February 
20th. The cut-off date is 

February 27th. 
Late Fee: $12 
NSF Fee: $24  

__ 
Bulk & Brush Pick-up 

This month’s bulk pick-up 
dates are February 5th & 

February 19th. Brush 
pick-up is February 12th. 

__ 
Town Council 

Meeting 

This month’s town 
council meeting is 

Thursday, February 8th at 
7:00 p.m. located at 

Town Hall, 2510 Green 
Level church road. 
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 YOU’RE INVITED! 
All ARE WELCOME 

Parks & Recreation 
Improvement Plan 

Survey 
- By Brandon Enoch

Our Parks & Recreation department 
would appreciate your feedback on 

future improvement plans. 

This survey and your responses allow 
public officials to make the most 
informed decision about how to 

accommodate you and your family’s 
needs with the allocation of parks and 

recreation funds. 

Your responses are important so let your 
opinion be recognized. The following 
QR code is a link to our online survey. 
Please scan the code with your phone 
and click the link to fill out the survey! 

Valentine’s Ball 
- By Brandon Enoch

This month our Parks and Recreation will be hosting its first ever Valentine’s Ball! 
Come treat your special someone to a nice night out at the Green Level 
Community Center, February 10th from 6:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.  

This event is for adults only. Admission is FREE! Drinks and desserts will be 
available, and there will be a photo booth for those wanting to capture the 
moment! Make this year’s memories with Green Level and let’s fill the space with 
good vibes. Music provided by DJ Milo.  
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